
Drossman Gastroenterology Closing April 2025 

Dear Patients, 

After 54  years of clinical practice serving patients with Disorders of Gut-Brain Interaction and other 
gastrointestinal problems, I have made the heartfelt decision to retire and close my clinical practice 
in April 2025. This decision was not made lightly, as caring for my patients has been one of the most 
rewarding experiences of my life. 

New inquiries: For those of you seeking an appointment to see me, please get in touch with 
Veronica at 919 246-5611 for  availability for a one time consultation visit before the closing. These 
appointments are available through the end of February. 

Current patients: it has been an incredible honor and privilege to be entrusted with your care. I am 
deeply grateful for the relationships we have built over the years and for the trust you have placed in 
me as your physician. Your stories, resilience, and commitment to your health have inspired me 
every day. 

To ensure a smooth transition, I will be working closely with Elizabeth and Veronica to provide you 
with the resources and information you need. Here are a few important details: 

1. Medical Records: You may request a copy of your medical records or have them 
transferred to another provider. Please contact our oSice at 919 246-5611 or 
[veronica@drossmancenter.com] before April 18 to make arrangements. 

2. Finding a New Provider: If you need assistance in selecting a new healthcare provider, we 
are happy to provide recommendations and support during this process. Once you find a 
provider please send us their information so we can forward the records to them. 
If you would like to identify a new provider that we recommend please go to:  
For NC Providers 
For Providers Outside of NC 

3. Final Appointments: If you would like to schedule a final appointment to discuss your 
ongoing care or ask any questions, please do so as soon as possible, as appointment slots 
are limited. You may call Veronica at 919 246-5611. 

As I move into this next chapter of my life, I look forward to spending more time with my family, 
pursuing personal interests, and continuing to contribute to the medical community through the 
Rome Foundation, my educational center, DrossmanCare and in other new and meaningful ways. 

Thank you again for the privilege of being your physician. I wish you all the best in health and 
happiness in the years ahead. 

With deepest gratitude, 

Douglas A. Drossman MD 

https://drossmancare.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/12/Local-Raleigh-Durham-Chapel-Hill-DGBI-Providers-updated-1218.pdf
https://drossmancare.com/download/dgbi_providers/International-DGBI-Providers.pdf

